
Upcoming PTA Events! 
 

19.4.16—Bags2school 9am collection, Don’t forget 
to keep donating when bags to school sacks are sent 
home!  
 

May events  
 

21.5.16—Spring Ball—tickets on sale soon! 

 

26.5.16 6pm till 8pm—Summer Disco, the last disco 

of the year for the whole school! 

 

Vacancies! 
 
Due to year 6 leavers we have a vacancy for a  
secretary to join the PTA team.  Please come to the 
next PTA meeting or see me on the playground to 
discuss!  We don't bite! 
 
PTA members are dwindling and we cannot organise 
these event alone, we need new members to bring 
new ideas on how YOU want to raise money and 
how it would benefit OUR children.  Remember PTA 
stands for Parent Teacher Association, we are all 
volunteers who are working hard to keep these 
events going! 
 

PTA Round Robin 

Welcome to the March Edition 

PTA regular fundraising 
 
NEW—donate unwanted school uniform, in 
good condition,  to the PTA to resell at 
events!  
 
Any easy way to donate is the 50/50 play-
ground lottery available through the PTA. 
This costs £12 per year.   
Members are allocated a number for the 
year., You win 50% of the prize fund the oth-
er 50% goes to the PTA Simples! 
 
An even easier way to donate is through 
easy fund raising! don't forget to use this 
site to buy on line: 
  
www.easyfundraising.org.uk 
 
Did you know the Jungle play centre in War-
rington gives the PTA £5 for every  
party booked.  Just add “Newchurch CP 
School” in the promotion code box! 
 
Easter Bingo was a huge success !   
We have never seen the hall so full and we 

agreed!  Thank you all for coming and thank 

you to Sue and Neil McFarlane who work 

hard as bingo caller and sorting all the  

amazing prizes! 

 

Dear All 
 
Thank you all so much for your continued support 
to the school and to PTA events.   
 
We are raising much needed funds for a new junior 
playground at present and fingers crossed we will 
hit our target to get works started very soon. 
 
Please keep supporting the PTA events and  
remember that ALL funds raised are used by our 
children.  THANK YOU! 

Suzanne Taylor, Chair 

Did you know? 
 

There is a “green token” collection at Asda 
Birchwood for our school playground?  Ask for 

tokens when shopping and put it in our  
container opposite customer services!  

Hurray though! 
 

If you book a party at the Jungle in Warrington 
they donate £5 to the school? just put 

“Newchurch CP school” in the promotion code 
box! 


